
Eco Council Meeting Fri 12th January

All 3 members present/NB

Agenda: Happy New Year/Open agenda

Mrs Burton shared the good news that we have received an amount of money from the
Parish Council to support our bee development. We look forward to working with Mrs Gane
to begin this project.

Discussion
New member needed
One child has left school so we now have an opening for Eco-council in year 4. Current class
2 councillor to promote the post and open up the vote for a new member ahead of the next
meeting on Friday 26th January.

Keep Britain Tidy Campaign
Would we like to join in with the Big British Clean Up again this year?
Eco councillors agree that they would - please discuss this further in classes - do we want to
send home litter pickers at the same time?

Next meeting Friday 26th January

Please bring your responses to the questions above!


